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Hello, neighbors. 
 
It’s time to obtain an annual pet license from the city of Herculaneum. The cost: $5 
per animal. Licenses are for dogs and cats. Proof of rabies vaccination is required. 
City Hall takes cash or check only. For information contact Herculaneum City Hall, 
636-475-4447 or go to http://www.cityofherculaneum.org. 

Trash reminder 
Waste Connections picks up refuse in bins only. Other items can be collected on 
bulk pickup days with the service requiring 24 hours’ notice. This week’s collection 
day is Saturday because of the July 4 holiday. 
 
Many residents have bags of fireworks trash that await collection. If residue is in 
bags, residents have until noon Friday, July 7, to contact Waste Connections for 
removal. Waste Connections phone number: 636-321-2100. Select option 3 in the 
automated menu for Jefferson County Service. Fireworks waste can be picked up in  
trash bins. Items not in bins will not be picked up. If you miss this week’s bulk 
pickup deadline, the next bulk collection day is July 21. 
 
As a reminder, appliances require a special pickup fee of $25. Yard waste can be 
placed for pickup on the fourth Wednesday of each month. Items must be in brown 
paper bags and marked as yard waste. Plastic bags are not accepted. 
 
For further information, call Waste Collections or visit the Herculaneum trash 
collection information web page at http://www.cityofherculaneum.org/Trash.html 
 

Last word 
Reminder: Permits are required for construction of fences, decks pools and other 
exterior improvements. Details at StonewaterPevely.org. 


